
Seized Luxury Homes Launches Real Estate Auction Site 
 

Seized Luxury Homes offers members exclusive bidding access on cheap luxury 

homes at up to 90% off. 

 

Pittsburg, PA March 12, 2007 -- Seized Luxury Homes recently announced the launch of 
its website SeizedLuxuryHomes.com, which provides members with exclusive access to 
buy government seized luxury properties throughout the US at a fraction of the cost of 
the listed value.  It is the widest and most comprehensive database online, offering 
members the chance to shop at local and online government auctions.  Financing is also 
available.  Currently there are over 300,000 listings nationwide. 
 
Seized Cars & Homes Ultra Cheap 90% Off !  
 
Members can buy multi-family, single homes, land, real estate investment property, 
condos and commercial property.  In addition, cars, trucks, SUVs, boats, vessels and 
personal property items are available and are frequently sold at up to 90% off the 
original value.   
 
Thousands of homes all over the US are seized on a daily basis by various federal, state 
and local government and law enforcement agencies as well as banks and lending 
institutions.  Their primary goal is to auction off these homes and items in a hurry 
because of the substantial expense that would be incurred to track and maintain records.   
 
In the past, only investors and realtors with special licenses could access these 
auctions.  But because of the Internet, things have changed significantly. Big business 
has saturated the market, which in turn has made it impossible for many of these auction 
centers to become known.   
 
These auctions sometimes have only a few people attending, which allows for homes to 
be sold at bargain prices. SeizedLuxuryHomes.com has implemented a simple and easy 
system for its members to utilize. This serves as an excellent opportunity for those who 
are looking for investment in real estate. Members find this the ideal method of attaining 
the house of their dreams for a fraction of the cost of even a typically affordable home. 
 
SeizedLuxuryHomes.com utilizes an easy and efficient user-friendly interface for their 
website and offers dedicated customer support and help features. Membership is a one- 
time fee of $34.95, with no additional fees. 
 
About Seized Luxury Homes 

SeizedLuxuryHomes.com is a leading auction resource for US government seized 
homes and properties.  Luxury homes are available at prices up to 90% off, and with 
property listings in almost every state of the US, SeizedLuxuryHomes.com is the widest 
and most comprehensive real estate online database. Financing is available, and with 
over 300,000 foreclosed property listings to choose from, the task of buying a dream 
home online is easy and affordable 
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